
Wraparound Grant Application Guidance 

Introduction 
The North Dakota Department of Public Instruction is providing EPPs that currently 
have a RAP-T grant through rounds 1-4 to apply for a supplemental wraparound grant. 
The purpose of this grant is to defray university costs associated with participation in 
the RAP-T program. 

Eligible Applicants 
The six ND EPPs that are currently participating in the RAP-T Program are eligible to 
apply. 

Amount Available 
Each EPP can apply for a grant up to $8,000. 

Allowable Costs 
The intent is to provide as much flexibility as possible to EPPs in utilizing these funds. 
These dollars could be used to pay salary for staff involved in the RAP-T program, 
travel costs related to programming, books, supplies or wraparound supports for 
paraprofessionals, or other costs that can be tied to this program. 

Application Process 
EPPs will complete the application and email it to dpiasstsupt@nd.gov. 

Timelines 
Applications Due: December 17, 2024 
Awarded Applicants Notified: December 26, 2024 
Project Period: January 1, 2025 – May 31, 2025 

Questions 
Any questions pertaining to this application can be directed to: 

Laurie Matzke 
Assistant Superintendent 
(701) 328-2284 
lmatzke@nd.gov 

Kassie Schaff 
Administrative Staff Officer 
(701) 328-2824 
kmschaff@nd.gov 
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